Half Termly Newsletter



Class: Year 6 **Teachers**: Mrs Redshaw and Mrs Hughes

Term: Autumn 2 **Topic:** Let's celebrate

English

We will be continuing to improve our narrative writing by writing our own adventure narrative inspired by Kensuke's Kingdom. We will also be writing diary entries inspired by "My secret war diary".

Maths

We will be continuing to develop our multiplication and division skills. Using methods such as long multiplication and long division. We will also begin our Fractions topic.

Humanities & the Arts (art, DT, history, geography)

In history, we will be looking at the key events of WWII and finding out how the lives of children were impacted throughout this period of time in order to answer the question How do the experiences of children compare during WWII? In DT, the children will be using gears and pulleys to design and create a moving Christmas decoration.

Science

We will be learning about light to help us answer the question How does light help us to see things?

Computing

We will be using Purple Mash to continue to develop our digital literacy skills.

PE

Our topic this half term will be tag rugby. Both classes have PE on a Monday.

Book study

Linking to our WW2 history topic, we will be reading books with the theme of war focussing on "Once" by Morris Gleitzman and "My secret war diary" by Marcia Williams.

Reminders

Wednesday 8th November: Light disco after school. Monday 13th November: 6 Rahman parent consultations. Thursday 16th November: 6 Twyford parent consultations. W/C 20th November-Into University focus week for 6 Twyford.

Friday 22nd December-Last day of term.